United States Department of the Interior

FEDERAL INDIAN MINERALS OFFICE
6251 College Boulevard, Suite B
Farmington, New Mexico 87402

November 24, 2021

NOTICE

RE: Competitive Oil and Gas Lease Sale No. 135

Dear Potential Bidder:-

This is a notice to all participants in the upcoming Federal Indian Minerals Office, Competitive
Lease Sale No. 135, of our decision to postpone this event until January 13, 2022.

Our environmental assessment was posted for 30 days. We have since received comments that
will require additional time to address as we work toward our goal of leasing on Navajo allotted

lands.

Should you have any questions, please contact our staff at (505) 564-7640.
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